
 

 

To: Joint Committee on Transportation 

 

From: Eric Richardson 

RE: House Bill 2015: Equal Access to Roads Act  

Co-Chair Senator Lee Beyer, Co-Chair Representative Caddy McKeown, and Members of the 
Joint Committee on Transportation,  

My name is Eric Richardson and  I represent the members and supporters of 
the Eugene/Springfield NAACP. I write today in support of this important effort 
at adding to our communities safety and functionality. At the NAACP we are 
invested in the idea that all people be given dignity and respect due all people 
of this creation. The United State is a beacon of hope for many people and we 
must not weaver from our commitment to Justice and the building of a more 
perfect society. HB2015 will give our community members added security 
allowing all people legitimate  access to work, roads and business. Let’s support 
all of Oregon Families! We at the Eugene/Springfield NAACP urge you to 
support HB 2015.  

 


